Danielle Lewis

From: Christopher Ferrante <chrisferrante34285@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 11:19 AM

To: City Council

Subject: EMS/ MSTU

As it appears the Council is determined to forge ahead on the takeover of Ambulance service with the rush to approve the
MSTU by April 30th, | have two questions for the Council:

Three years from now, when the city has been driven even deeper in debt by the expansion of the Fire Department into
the ALS business, who among you will pledge now to resign you position, or not seek re-elcetion, when it is proven to all
that the program cannot operate without massive tax increases for the citizens?

Three years from now, when the true cost to the taxpayers will be apparent to all, who among you will have the resolve to
demand the resignation of the Fire Chief, and staff who mislead you?

Thank you for your consideration.



